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SPRING BINGO
FRIDAY 27™ APRIL

Just a reminder that Bingo will take place at
Nettleton Village Hall on Friday at 7pm. There are
lots of fabulous prizes to be won and fun to be had

for all ages.
Come along and join in the fun!

If you are unable to attend this time there will be many more
exciting events coming up throughout the year.

Friends of Nettleton Primary School is run by volunteers for the
sole purpose of raising funds for the school. Every little that you do
benefits each and every child.

We help to pay for swimming, school trips and a visit to the
pantomime at Christmas. We cannot do this without your help
whether it be supporting events such as Bingo or donating prizes.
Please do continue to bring any donations large or small to the school
office at any time. It is thanks to your generosity that we can make
the time at Nettleton School all the more memorable for the
children. Thank you for your support so far this year and we look
forward to seeing you soon!



